BAM Percussion
24 Edward
Gatineau, QC
JO9H 1C7

May 29, 2015

On behalf of the Calgary International Children’s Festival, | would like to thank you for your outstanding
performances at our Festival.

We heard so many comments from children, parents and other artists. Some of these included:

“That was the best and funniest show for kids that | have ever seen”

“My son was laughing almost continuously throughout the show”

“It was just so much fun...and they were really good drummers”

“Perfect show for kids and adults”

“My entire class just loved it”

“I wish they were performing tomorrow ‘cause I'd come back and see them again”.

Aside from this, the workshop they did with the University students was both inspiring and professional.
Thanks guys!

Best Regards,

Brian Dorscht
Festival Director
Phone: 403-294-7414 X 1473 Email: bdorscht@calgarychildfest.org
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